
Upcoming 
Apr Events

Thurs, Apr 17: Snack 
Shack

Fri, Apr 19: Class Photo 
Day

Mon, Apr 29: Pro-D Day

Monthly Newsletter: April 2024

PAC Spotlight

●

A BIG THANK YOU for your support during our School Book Fair. We 

were able to raise $7693.10!

● Teacher Treat Day - April 5th 

● Parent & Teacher Appreciation Lunch  - June 24th

● PAC AGM - Wednesday  June 12, 6:30pm

General Contact:

pac.cascade.heights@
gmail.com

Hot Lunch Contact:

Cascadeheights.hotlunch@
gmail.com

Facebook Group:

Contact Your 
PAC

Save the date - Year End Picnic

PAC is planning a fun-filled Cascade Year End Picnic on June 14, 
2024 from 4pm - 7pm.  

❏ Food Trucks: Reel Mac & Cheese, Mahshiko Korean, 
Rainbow Ice Cream

❏ Rabbitats
❏ Burnaby RCMP and Burnaby Firefighters
❏ Cascade Band Performance
❏ Crafts & much more

We will be sharing more details in the upcoming month. 

Fri, Jun 14:
Year End Picnic

Save the 
Date

Want to meet other parents? Make a difference in the school? 
Fundraise? 

We are looking for parent volunteers for the 2024 - 25 school year to 
join the parent advisory committee.  

Time commitment is between 1 - 2 hrs per month. 

If you want to learn more, please reach out to us at 
pac.cascade.heights@gmail.com.

PAC 2024-25 Recruitment


